
Between the Cones

Gulfcoast Autocrossers, LTD
“Performance Driving School”

Event #1
Jan 8 - Test & Tune 
           + Novice School  
Jan 9 - Full Course

The Official Publication of

Event GPS Address 
3987 Sunset Road 

Lehigh Acres, FL  33971
New Entrance - Park Rd

        **Gate opens at 8:30 am!!!!**

Guests are allowed!
We request that all guests 

be added during your 
pre-registration to 

expedite their entry to 
the site.

    Entrance:  Park Road just off Sunset  
    Please enter on right hand side of driveway!

Guests Not Pre-Registered 
Guests that are not pre-

registered will be allowed on-
site by providing a current 
driver license. Information 

will  be documented. 
No Drones 

allowed on-site
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Gulfcoast Autocrossers, LTDGulfcoast Autocrossers, LTD

President . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Craig Ellis
Vice President . . . . . . . Charlene Walker
Secretary/Treasurer. . . . . . . Becky Rash

Contact Information 
Craig Ellis
(239) 565-5203 
cellis2002@comcast.net

www.gulfcoastautocrossers.com

Event Info - 2022
Event Chairman . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Craig Ellis
Chief of Timing . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . James Flaumenbaum
Chief of Tech / Safety Steward . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Hubert
Course Design . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . David Marcus & Craig Ellis
Course Layout . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . “The Crew”
Registration. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Becky, James, Joan
Chief of Workers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Mike Lawson
Club Photographer . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Becky Rash

Please Remember

The advertisers you see in our program help support our sport. If you need 
something, please try to patronize the businesses that care about autocrossers.



President’s C orner

Get ready for Event #1, our season opener in the 2022 GCAC 
Championship Series on January 8th & 9th! Online registration opens 
on January 3rd for this event.  Be sure and register before noon on 
Friday, January 7th.

We have opted to bring back our Novice School beginning with the 
January event.  The class size will be limited to 24 students.  All 
students must request the novice school during the online registration 
process to reserve their space.  We are planning to add some new 
equipment to our Novice School this year and also allow novice 
drivers to remain on the novice course for the day.  We anticipate this 
will give the Test & Tune participants additional runs and multiple 
work/run sessions.  We will not be bringing back tokens at this time.  
One additional change is that drones are no longer allowed on-site.

With our Saturday Test & Tune now having work and run groups 
assigned, please arrive prior to the driver's meeting at 9:45 am (or 
earlier if you wish to walk the course).  First car on course begins at 
10:00 am.  If you check in late, you will forfeit any missed runs.  

We are relaxing our COVID-19 policy, but the following guidelines will 
remain in place:

Just a reminder...
If you register and pay for an event and are unable to attend, we will 
provide a credit token on your profile for our next event as long as you 
notify us via email no later than midnight before the event.  Your email 
should be sent to:  gulfcoastautocrossers@gmail.com  
Please email us with any questions.

We are planning a small startup event on August 29th and 30th.  
We are limiting the size of the event to 40 participants.  Only 
preregistered participants will be permitted inside of the gate.

Craig

   >>Pre-registration and pre-payment is required.
   >>No on-site payment will be accepted.
   >>No loaner helmets will be available.
   >>If you have any cold/flu like symptoms, please stay home!   

mailto://gulfcoastautocrossers@gmail.com




Remember, if you think it might be too loud, it probably is. Please keep it as quiet 
as possible.

Mufflers Required
Mufflers with baffles are required to keep your car at a reasonable sound level. 
The people who live around the site have to listen to us for 2 days. If our 
neighbors start complaining we could lose the site. Do you want to be the person 
responsible for this??

2022 Schedule

Event #3
Mar 5th  - Test & Tune 

Mar 6th - Event #3

If you have difficulties with registering online or cannot access 
your car number, please email Becky for assistance. 

gulfcoastautocrossers@gmail.com

Event #2
Feb 12th  - Test & Tune 

Feb 13th - Event #2 

Becky
Line



For complete results, please visit:
www.gulfcoastautocrossers.com

Number Warning

586
SSM

8”

4”

Numbers must be readable and correct. We follow SCCA standards 
when it comes to numbering standards. Your numbers should be a 
minimum of 8” tall, with a bold stroke, no less than 1.25” thick. Class 
letters must be a minimum of 4” tall with a 0.75” stroke. Additionally, the 
colors selected should be of high-contrast as compared to your car color. 
They should be easily readable from the timing and scoring RV.

Shoe polish and tape numbers ARE NOT PERMITTED. You must have 
your car number, and class letters installed, before tech inspection. 
Paper numbers and class letters are available for sale in the tech area.

Motor Alley Preservations
(239) 219-4369
See us on Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/motoralleypreservations

Specializing in:
*die cut decals
*magnetic numbers $8 each digit
*class letters priced upon request
*component engine services
*and more...


	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3
	Page 4
	Page 5
	Page 6
	Page 7
	Untitled
	Blank Page



